
We are observing the government’s 
rules on social distancing to protect 

you and our team. Please do not enter 
without an appointment. 

So we can assess how urgent your 
case is, please call us before entering 

these premises:

Thank you for your understanding and 
our apologies for any inconvenience. 

For more advice, visit  
animalowners.rcvs.org.uk/coronavirus

PLEASE NOTE!
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